Deen J. W. Twente,
School of Mﬁm.

Dear Dean Twante:
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Emrym.lr.&mi.tnndldngﬂtogethrmd
- gaet this data to you in the very near future. I am glad
to know that Strong Hinmen will be in Topeka this summer.
1 an very sure that we will be able ullqamhmrar
a contribution, as we expect 0 © _
personmnel of the Olathe Nawval Alr hucndth-'zopdu
Army Alr Base. |

Ve will also 1

care of the advertising

We will keep you informed as we

Very cordially yours,

pirector of Physical molﬁon,
Vm.{w Basketball Coach.




